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Ongoing Expansion in the Dominican Republic 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
We are excited that our partnership with the Assemblies of God in the Dominican Republic (D.R.) 
that began in 2009 has grown to become a national effort to train ministry leaders. We are now 
mobilizing key trainers and regional leaders to implement the LTI program across the country. 
 
Terry traveled there to attend a Start-Up Event conducted by a D.R. Advanced Training Team. As a 
result of this effort, seven new leadership training sites will be started. We are encouraged by their 
zeal to multiply leaders. 
 
Currently, they continue progressing toward their goal of seeing dozens of churches implement the 
LTI program in the next few years. They desire to have hundreds of well-trained laborers for the Lord 
of the Harvest. 

 

Summer Internship at LTI 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This summer LTI had the pleasure of having 

Kamilah Bowers as our intern from Regent 

University. Kamilah has obtained her Master’s 

of Education and is now working to complete 

her Master’s of Divinity from Regent.  

She completed the LTI program at Covenant 

Church in Chesapeake, VA and has expressed 

how much it positively impacted her life. We 

were so grateful to have her as she worked on 

the team that helped write new tests for the 

LTI curriculum. 

She has 3 children, Jhasmine, who is currently 

earning a Master’s degree in Forensics 

Psychology at Liberty University; and her 

twins, Jonathan and Jenae who are both high 

school seniors. God bless you, Kamilah! 



 

 

LTI Welcomes Newest Board Member 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are very thankful for our newest board member, Curtis Hoessly. Curtis is a long time devoted 

Christian man who brings many decades of organizational and business experience to our LTI team.  

Since 2007, Curtis and his wife, Robin, have owned Seven Sevens, Inc. which is an umbrella company 

over 7 different businesses. Their largest business, Allegra Marketing, Print, Mail, & Image 360, 

handles the printing of all of LTI’s training material.  

The Hoessly’s are family-oriented and operated, as their two children and several grandchildren all 

work with the family businesses. Curtis and Robin have been members of New Day Church in VB for 

over 20 years and serve on their leadership team. We thank God for Curtis and his expertise, wisdom, 

and generosity.  

 

FOLLOW LEADERSHIP TRAINING INTERNATIONAL ON FACEBOOK! 

             facebook.com/leadershiptraininginternational 

Leadership Training International 

P.O. Box 9882 

Chesapeake, VA 23321 

757-673-6581 

ltiadmin@ltiworld.org 
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